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4th January 2021 
 

Keyworkers (critical workers) 
 
 
  

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
If your role means that you are a keyworker and would therefore seek to have a place for 

your child in Nursery School up until the 15th January when this will be further reviewed, 

could you please email parents1041@welearn365.com saying what your keyworker role is 

and a member of the Nursery team will get back to you.  

 

Further guidance on the critical worker roles can found here: 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-

provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-

provision 

 
Thankyou 
 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
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